
 

 

 
Dear District Resident, 
 
On Thursday, April 8, 2021 (weather permitting) DC Water will be conducting water 
main tie-ins along Oregon Avenue from Tennyson Street NW to Rittenhouse Street NW. 
This process allows for the testing and connection of new underground water lines 
along Oregon Avenue NW. This work may cause intermittent water disruptions to your 
home between the hours of 9pm-5am. 
  

 
When: Thursday, April 8, 2021  
Time: 9:00 pm – 5:00 am 
Where: Oregon Avenue NW from Tennyson Street NW to Rittenhouse Street NW. 
 
 
This notification is a follow up to a previous alert from DC Water. We apologize for any 
inconvenience and thank you for your continued patience as we complete this critical 
portion of work. For any additional questions or concerns, please contact the DC Water 
24-Hour Emergency/Command Center at (202)612-3400.  
 
 
It is our goal to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and milestones while 
providing open communication with the construction outreach team.  Please feel free 
to visit the website at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project 
updates or email us at info@oregonavenueproject.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work together to implement safer 
conditions for pedestrians, motorists and cyclists along the Oregon Avenue corridor. 
 
Regards, 
 
The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project Communications Team 
 
 
 
 


